
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: robinmaloofhill@gmail.com
To: Planning; Tuttle, Meagan
Cc: vnapresident@gmail.com
Subject: File No. 86419
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2024 9:33:16 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from robinmaloofhill@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

With regards to the demolition permit submitted for this property, I am in SUPPORT of approving
the demolition permit.
Thank you,
Robin Hill
1010 Grant St.
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